
 
 
 
 
 
July 10, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 890 
RE: Service Change Yardcenter, IL to San Antonio, TX & Laredo, TX, Effective July 33, 
2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Effective July 23, 2007, Union Pacific will eliminate the Monday cut-off for standard ramp-to-
ramp traffic originating in Yardcenter, IL with destinations of San Antonio, TX, and Laredo, TX. 
Changes affect all equipment types. This adjustment is being made in response to a change in 
market conditions.  
 
Please find new schedules, below: 
 

Origin Destination Status Day of Cut-Off 
Cut-Off 
Time  Availability

Yardcenter, IL San Antonio, TX New Su-Tu-We-Th-Fr-Sa 0300-0 1000-3 
Yardcenter, IL Laredo, TX New Su-Tu-We-Th-Fr-Sa 0300-0 1000-3 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative, or our Customer Support Group. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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